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STATE OF NEW YORK

ELIOT SPITZER
GOVERNOR

April 23, 2007

Dale E. Klein, Chairman
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Klein:

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the appointment of a State Liaison Officer to
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

Please be advised that I have designated Michael Balboni, Deputy Secretary for Public
Safety, as the liaison for New York State. You can contact Mr. Balboni at (212) 681-4614, or
michael.balboni@chamber.state.ny.us.

Once again, thank you for writing. We look forward to working with you in the months
and years ahead.

Warmest regards.

Sincerely,

ELIOT SPITZER

EXECUTIVE CHAMBER STATE CAPITOL ALBANY 12224
http://www.state.ny.us
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